







Week Beginning: 30/09/24

Hello! Welcome to the first of many Fryer boarding newsletters: a round up of what our boarders have been getting up to. We've had another busy week in Fryer, with sports fixtures, weekend trips into town, music concerts and the famous introduction of the Xbox to name just a few.

On Monday, students experienced their first Boarders' Monthly Meeting, which is an opportunity to raise any questions or suggestions that they are related to boarding life.

Tuesday saw the return of our Taskmaster Challenge - see below our Taskmaster feature!

Wellness Wednesday was in full swing - this has been a great activity the past few weeks that enable students to try something new and focus on self-care.

Thursday was a quieter evening with boarders changing their beds and keeping rooms tidy

This Friday, a number of students have represented their house in the Polyglot competition. It was great to see so many students performing in different languages.

Additionally, our boarders have chosen to do their homework slot on Fridays instead of Sunday so they can get prep out the

way and start the weekend after dinner!







Snacks of the week

Monday: Fruit kebabs & mini

doughnut

Tuesday: Chocolate chip cookies

Wednesday: Mini pizzas Thursday: Banana bread

TASKMASTER CHALLENGE

term, the students with the most points will win a prize! So far we have completed 3 events:

- 2. Fastest to get a chocolate biscuit from your forehead to mouth (without hands)3. Find an object that looks most like

challenge:

- 1st Dasha2nd Zlata
- 3rd Fareez





- Year 7 Royal Institute Maths Masterclass & House Polyglot - October 4th
- Year 7 visit to Quaker Meeting House -October 9th
- House Theatre Arts October 10th
- Cross Country / Colour Run- October 11th









Taskmaster

Challenge 2

Imogen Cook Senior Resident Tutor



Grace Ritchie Resident Tutor



Jack Gardner Resident Graduate

- Helen Tatlock Housemistress
- Imogen Cook Senior Resident Tutor
- Lucy Chapman Senior Resident **Tutor & Boarding Experience** Manager
- Grace Ritchie Resident Tutor
- Jack Gardner Resident Graduate

If you have any questions about boarding, please contact

Lucy on lucychapman@leightonpark.com or Helen on

helentatlock@leightonpark.com



Lucy Chapman

Boarding Experience

Manager & Senior

If you have any questions regarding academics or the school day, please contact your child's tutor.

